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Bank Early Years Practitioners wanted. 
We are recruiting flexible practitioners to join the team to cover for 
staff absences and to work ad hoc hours. 

We are looking to establish a list of approved bank staff for our 
setting.  Bank staff will be called upon to cover staff shortages when they 
arise, although there are no guaranteed hours of work.  However 
permanent hours might be available in January 2017 for the right 
person. 

You will need to have some experience of working with children and 
preferably a minimum level 2 qualification or equivalent to be suitable for 
the role. Although consideration will be given to someone who is already 
studying for a qualification or is willing to train. 

The need to be able to work as part of a team in providing appropriate 
learning opportunities and provision of care for children in the setting, 
while ensuring the safety and well being of the children is essential. 

Please contact:  Anne Gladwish Telephone 01359 232736 or email 
thenortonps@yahoo.co.uk for more information and an application form. 

Closing date for applications Tuesday 20 th December 2016 

At Norton Pre-School we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of the children and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  Due to 
the sensitive nature of this role the successful applicant will be required to apply for a 

disclosure with the Disclosure and Baring Service.  This disclosure together with the 
other selection information will need to satisfactory to the Pre-School for employment 
to commence. 
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